
  

2025 IAU 24 Hour World Championship announcement 

 

We are very pleased to announce that the 2025 IAU 24H World Championships was granted to Albi, 
France. The Championships will take place on 25th – 26th October 2025. 

 

Albi has a long history of hosting 24h events including IAU 24H European Championship back in 2016 
and IAU 24H World Championship in 2019 during which Aleksandr Sorokin (LTU) and Camille Herron 
(USA) set IAU 24H World Records. 

Albi is a city located in southern France on the River Tarn. The historical city is located 85km northeast of 
Toulouse. Albi was voted as the Top Town of Sport Events in 2012 by the French newspaper l´Equipe. 

IAU and LOC welcome you to participate in the Championships in the historical city that, we are 
convinced will leave you with long-lasting memories. 

Race website: www.albi24h.fr 

 

Jacek Bedkowski 

IAU Director of Communication 


